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I support HB3470! In fact, proof of citizenship should be required for every registered 

voter, not just the registrations originating through OHA and ODOT. The current voter 

rolls should also be reviewed to ensure that each person already on the voter rolls is 

in fact a citizen of the United States. Thank you for your support on this important 

issue. 


